**RECEIVED** 

470-27th Street, Third Floor Oakland, California 94612 (415) 874-7237

2:16 pm, Oct 02, 2008

Alameda County
Environmental Health

December 28, 1987

Mr. Dan Christopolus C & H Development Company 3744 Mt. Diablo Blvd. #301 Lafayette, CA 94549

Dear Mr. Christopolus:

We have received the closure report dated December 15, 1987 for your property at 150th Avenue and E. 14th St., San Leandro that was prepared by Subsurface Consultants, Inc. The report stated "an oily sheen existed on water seeping into the excavation from beneath the roadway along 150th Avenue."

Please submit to our office the following:

- 1. Water analysis, if any of the oily water seeping into the excavation.
- 2. Proposed location of a groundwater monitoring well.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Lawrence Seto, Hazardous Materials Specialist at 874-7237.

Sincerely,

Rafat A. Shahid, Chief

Hazardous Materials Division

RAS: LS: mam

cc: Gil Jensen, Alameda County District Attorney, Consumer and
Environmental Protection Division
Dwight Hoenig, DOHS
Lester Feldman, RWQCB
Jim Bowers, Subsurface Consultants
Joe Ferreira, San Leandro Fire Dept.